
From: hmhx@verizon.net
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] R. Thornton Brodhead Armory History Video
Date: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 10:55:07 PM

Ladies and Gentlemen of the Commission:

I have prepared a short, 20-minute video on the history of R. Thornton Brodhead Armory: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=c6QwVOQjpK0

I hope you will take time to watch this as you deliberate as you deliberate the future of this treasure.

Very respectfully,

Mark T. Hacala
Master Chief Petty Officer
U.S. Navy (Ret)
C: (703) 868-7340

ATTENTION: This email was sent from an external source. Please be extra cautious
when opening attachments or clicking links.
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